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Dear Members of Oregon Ways and Means: 

I strongly support SB 1536.  This bill funds a central informations service that allows 

Oregonians to find out about subsidies and tax credits to use for energy efficiency, 

renewable energy and electric appliances.   This is a critical component of our work 

to meet Oregon's climate goals, to allow citizens to save money on energy, and to 

create clean and safe energy sources.    

This effort is highly leveraged.  In other words, a small investment from the state will 

unlock and help facilitate efforts by hundreds of volunteers, operating throughout 

Oregon, to provide necessary information to Oregon residents.   It is rare for a state 

investment to make such a difference.    

We know that money is tight, and we want our state resources to be used effectively.  

Please fund SB 1536, so that volunteers and citizens around the state can gain 

access to the information they need to improve our environment and invest in clean 

and safe homes. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Adatto,  Lake Oswego Orregon 


